Dear Friend of IdRaHaJe,

I am continually amazed at the goodness of God! As we close out 2024, I am thankful

for the ways the Lord has worked in the lives of staff, campers and guests. This last
summer, 275 campers decided to believe in Jesus as their Savior while at IdRaHaJe.
That alone would be more than enough to give Him immense praise! And, God has
blessed in so many other ways as well.

We have an amazing full-time staff that loves the Lord and works hard to serve Christ
every day. Our summer staff did an exceptional job sharing the gospel and living out
the love of Christ to our campers. God provided the remaining funds to cover the cost
of the Waste Water treatment plant. He protected us from wildfires by providing lots
of moisture throughout the year. The list goes on and on. To God be the Glory!

While God has been, is, and always will be good; we live in a fallen world that is
full of challenges that we need to navigate each day:.

Here at IdRaHaJe, we are on the front lines of ministry as we witness children
and youth working to navigate this world that we live in. The information that
they are bombarded with each day is seemingly endless. There are so many
social pressures to be someone other than who God designed. Our goal is to
point them to Christ, the author and perfector of our faith and the only true

source of love and peace!

One of the beautiful things about camp is that we have an opportunity to
disengage campers from the pressures of the world and help them experience
the chance to play in the woods, develop authentic face-to-face relationships,
and spend time away from the busyness of their normal life. Most impor-
téntly, they have a chance to hear about what Jesus has done for them so

that they may know Him as their personal Savior and experience eternal life.
What a privilege it is to see God work through this ministry as He wipes away
all the ‘fog and noise’ of life so that kids can take time to seek Him.

That being said, I want to share with you that things are becoming
more and more challenging as state and federal regulations change and

laws are created making it harder for IdRaHaJe to operate with Biblical
standards and convictions. We have a commitment to stay true to His
truth in all that we do. =
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